





Tel. : +202 24 453 427 - +202 29 224 637 +202 29 224 636 - +202 24 453 444

+202 24 452 635 - +202 24 453 532

Fax: +202 24 452 700

+202 24 452 758 (IG) Direct

Dear Parents and Students.

I hope this letter finds you well. As we near the end of a productive and challenging term, I would like to take a moment to highlight the importance of gratitude and the practice of thanking others.

Gratitude is a fundamental skill that fosters a positive and supportive environment. It encourages empathy, strengthens relationships, and enhances our overall well-being. Teaching our students to express thanks not only enriches their lives but also contributes to a more compassionate and connected community.

With Thanksgiving approaching, we have planned a special activity to help our students cultivate this invaluable skill. In the coming days, each student will have the opportunity to write thank you letters to their classmates and teachers. These letters will be placed in a designated envelope in the classroom and will be opened during our Christmas celebration.

We believe this activity will provide our students with a meaningful way to reflect on their relationships, appreciate the kindness of others, and practice expressing gratitude. It is a small yet powerful gesture that can have a lasting impact on both the giver and the receiver.

We encourage you to discuss the importance of gratitude with your children and support them in this activity. Your involvement is crucial in helping us instill these values in our students.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We look forward to a joyful and memorable Christmas celebration. Warm regards,

Secondary Stage Supervisor

Juli Victor

School Director

Hala Toma

Website: http://www.nrcschools.com E-mail: nrc@nrcschools.com